

Wyoming Division

January 29, 2024

2617 E. Lincolnway, Ste. D Cheyenne, WY 82001-5671 307-772-2101 307-772-2011 www.fhwa.dot.gov/wydiv

Mr. Darin Westby Director Wyoming Department of Transportation 5300 Bishop Boulevard Cheyenne, WY 82009-33401

SUBJECT: Performance Report for the Casper MPO

Dear Mr. Westby:

I have reviewed the Casper MPO's 2023 Annual Performance Report and have concluded that it satisfactorily fulfills FHWA's reporting requirements as details in CFR 420.117 (b)(1).

If you have any questions, please contact Richard Duran at 307-771-2941 or email richard.duran@dot.gov.

Sincerely yours,

Richard Duran Technical Services Supervisor & Statewide Planner

ecc: Julianne Monahan, Planning & Policy Analyst, WYDOT Dan Kline, Systems Planning Supervisor Beth Andress, Casper MPO Supervisor Julia Wcislo, Community Planner, FTA